
On Tuesday 23 and Wednesday 24 April, Milan Hauber Managing Associate, will be attending the

BAI Alternative Investor Conference.

With the BAI Alternative Investor Conference (AIC), the BAI, as an association and

representative of the alternative investment industry in Germany, would like to o)er the

participants a platform for the professional exchange of ideas and furthermore contribute

signi+cantly to the fact that the topic of alternative investments is received with a better

understanding by the public. The BAI AIC is primarily aimed at institutional investors, but it also

o)ers product providers and service providers an ideal opportunity to exchange experiences and

discuss the latest +ndings and trends in the AI industry. 

Don't hesitate to get in touch with Milan if you would like to arrange a meeting.
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